
Printed on: 13/06/2016 09:05:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Martin Lewy COMMEMP

ER

2016/0665/P 10/06/2016  15:35:04 We are concerned about the loss of the mature birch trees and the impact on local pollution and 

childrens' health.  We would recommend a review of the design to ensure that no trees are felled and 

lost unnecessarily. If any have to be replaced, we would request that they are replaced like for like - the 

current birch trees are attractive and complementary to the design of the school building, and are of 

significant amenity value. The apple tree has historical significance and we would recommend that it is 

transplanted appropriately. Please ensure that you employ a good garden designer to ensure that the the 

appearance of the garden is not compromised by any new building structures.
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